
 

RESTORE HAYWARD MARSH PROJECT 

H A Y W A R D  R E G I O N A L  

S H O R E L I N E  

The Hayward Regional Shoreline is located on 

the eastern shores of San Francisco Bay. The 

park’s 1,841 acres contain a diversity of fresh 

and saltwater wetlands that are a haven for 

migrating birds. 

 

Since 1985, the ponds at Hayward Marsh have 

used treated wastewater to create fresh and 

brackish marshes. While these marshes provide 

habitat for many species, the wastewater 

infrastructure has exceeded its useful life, 

necessitating updates to the pond system. 

Additionally, predicted sea level rise conditions 

are expected to alter the wildlife habitats and 

trail infrastructure.  

Project Manager:  

Chris Barton 

(510) 544-2627 

cbarton@ebparks.org 

PUBLIC  WORKSHOP  

OCTOBER 26, 2021 

6:30 - 8:00 PM via ZOOM 

More Info and Meeting Link:https://www.ebparks.org/about/planning/default.htm#hayward-marsh 

This Public Workshop will present the site history and three developed conceptual plans aimed at meeting the project 

goals, There will be an organized forum for interested public to ask questions and gain clarity around the process, dis-

cuss the conceptual plans, and learn about the next steps for the project. 

The Restore Hayward Marsh Project seeks to plan 

for sea level rise and habitat resiliency, enhance 

public access, enhance wildlife habitat, increase 

shoreline resilience, and improve the ability of the 

District to adapt to future conditions. Technical 

studies have been completed, and three conceptual 

plan options have been developed.  
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